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1. The Applicant’s Representative has supplied updated copies of outside agency approvals for the subject project.

2. Project has been divided into 3 phases which have been identified on a Phasing Plan, Sheet 2 of 15.

3. Offers of Dedication and legal paperwork for drainage district lots should be provided.

4. Offers of Dedication and cession of roadways should also be provided to the Planning Board Attorney for review.

5. Project had received preliminary approval and negative declarations previously.  Project stormwater management is designed based on 2008 design guidelines.  Municipal authorization will be issued upon request.

6. Storm water management facilities must be fenced in accordance with Town of Newburgh policy and drainage district documents.  Fence and detail should be depicted on the plan.

7. Based on a request by the Highway Superintendent, the curbs have been modified to provide a mountable concrete cement curb.  In addition, roadway widths have been reduced to 24 feet.  This would restrict parking on the roadways due to the reduced roadway section. 

8. Sheet 15 of 15 contains a note regarding the 3 individual pump stations.  Each of the pump stations has an easement associated with it as well as a covenant allowing the Town of Newburgh to perform repairs and bill back costs.  This information should be provided for Mike Donnelly’s review.

9. The NYSDEC permit requires deed language to be incorporated in those lots which contain NYSDEC regulated wetlands or adjacent areas.

10. Existing Tax Lots 39-1 12.1 and 12.2 are to be connected to proposed town road Black Gum Court.

11. Grading for the individual lots is dependent on grading on adjoining lots.  Any changes to the proposed grading plan on any lot must be submitted to the Town of Newburgh Building Department for review and approval prior to allowing the proposed grading modification.  Plot plans for the individual lot, including proposed grading, should be submitted with Building Permit applications.
12. On Sheet 7 of 15, Quince Court is spelled incorrectly and should be modified.  Sheet 9 of 15 has Quince Court identified as Tamarack Drive.  Sheet 11 of 15 identifies Tamarack Drive cul de sac in profile.  This labeling should be checked throughout plan set.

Respectfully submitted,
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